Jess Wilson

To

Today at 12:25 PM

Greetings Sacramento AAII Computer SIG members; our next meeting will be held on
Thursday, March 19th at 7:00 pm at Raley's, 4650 Natomas Blvd, Park Place
Shopping Center, Sacramento, CA 95835. The store telephone number is (916)
419-6633. Directions to the

sthttp:/ /www.wonderfulwebwork.com/investment-infore can be found on
Bernard's web site: o.html.

March Meeting

AAII offers some for-pay programs in addition to the basic membership

benefits. Two of these are the AAII Stock SuperStars Report and the AAII Dividend
Investing Report. Both portfolios have shown strong returns since their inception.
For example, total return for the Dividend Investing Report, since inception on
1/3/2012, is 68.7% Jess Wilson will explain what these programs offer investors as
well as the current positions held in each portfolio.

If you are receiving this monthly meeting notice but are not interested in attending
please send me an email with the word Remove in the subject box. I will remove your
name from the mailing list.

If you have any questions you can contact Bernard Scoville at
http://wonderfulwebwork.com/investment-info.html
His email is on the left of this web page.



